

## Centerville School NEWSLETTER



October 19, 2018

<u>CONFERENCES</u> – Parent Teacher conferences will be held on the afternoons of November 6-9. If you need to request a specific day for conferencing, please call the school office *Monday morning*. Once the master schedule is finalized, accommodations are more difficult to meet.

COMMUNITY MEETING – Tuesday, October 23 at 6:00 is our community Know & Grow Meeting. We invite all families and community members who are interested in Centerville School in any capacity to join us. Whether you live in the district or not, if you have children in the school or not, if you are part of the Centerville community, please come! We will be talking about all the great things happening at the school and also looking ahead to the future. There will be time for questions and input from you. We hope to see you there!

WATER NOTIFICATION - After a routine water test, Centerville Water System was notified by the Department of Health that we had a positive test for Total Coliform. Follow-up tests and treatment began immediately upon notification. This means that we will be on bottled water until notice that our water is clear. Students, staff, and food services will be provided necessary and needed water. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

<u>SPOOK PARADE</u> – October 30<sup>th</sup> Centerville School gym will be filled with Halloween fun; costumes, goodies, families and friends! The Spook Parade will start at 6:30 pm. Prizes will be awarded for the Scariest, Most Unique, Best Group and Cutie-patootie costumes. All families are asked to bring a baked treat for the goodie-walk.

VOLLEYBALL - On Monday night the Lady Tigers went to Klickitat to take on the Vik-Queens. Centerville played hard and came away with the win! Last night was 8th grade night. We celebrated Olivia Armstrong and Caitlyn Jauken as they played their last home volleyball game as Lady Tigers against Lyle/Wishram. Way to go ladies! They played hard and supported each other; sadly they did not come away with the win. Next week the team travels to Glenwood on Monday and to Klickitat on Wednesday for a final league tournament.

**BUS SAFETY** – As we recognize National School Bus Safety Week during October 22-26, we sincerely thank our drivers Mr. Thompson, Mrs. Young, and Mrs. Mersch for top-most concern for student safety.

<u>SMART SNACKS</u> – Although snacks are not sold at Centerville School, the District encourages families and students to follow smart snack standards when sending in party foods or treats. Healthy, whole grain-rich foods, or foods with the first ingredient being a fruit, vegetable, dairy or protein are ideal and welcomed! Treats low in sugar and sodium are also important. Please don't forget that some students have food allergies and it is always wise to check with teachers before sending in treats. More information is available at school for anyone interested.